

Public Schools of Edison Township

312 PIERSON AVENUE * EDISON, NEW JERSEY 08837 TELEPHONE (732) 452-4900 FACSIMILE (732) 452-4993

Xiaohan "Shannon" Peng Board President

Joseph Romano
Board Vice President

April 10, 2023

The Edison Township Board of Education is committed to conducting an inclusive and comprehensive process to find the next Superintendent of Schools for the Edison Township School District. In consultation with Strategic Educational Advantage (SEA), the Board has developed a plan to gather significant stakeholder input. SEA, our search consultants, will be hosting focus groups and meetings with parents, board members, administrators, faculty and staff members, community groups, and other school stakeholders. Additionally, an electronic survey will be sent to all of the aforementioned stakeholders of the school community and posted on the district website. Your feedback is confidential and only the search firm will have access to the survey information and the survey results.

Regular updates will be provided to the school community on the progress of the search through direct communication and posted on the district website.

Sincerely,

Xiaohan "Shannon" Peng

Board President

Edison Township School District